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Ap pl ications fo r Pe rm its 2l-I327 5, 2L-L327 6, and 2L-L327 7

Good Morning,

On Feb 6th I sent an acknowledgement of protests received from Freemont-Madison lrrigation District regarding
applications for permits 2L-L3275,27-13276, and 27-1,3277 in the name of lsland park Water Company.

I wanted to reach out to you and see ifyou have had a chance to discuss the concerns stated in the protest before I start
moving forward with scheduling a pre-hearing conference.

lf you would like to just move on with scheduling this conference or have discussed these matters and were unable to
resolve the protestant's concerns, please respond to me with any dates during which you would be UNAVAILABLE to
attend the pre-hearing conference during the months of March, April, and May.

Thank You,

Christina Henman
Ad m i n istrative Assista nt
ldaho Dept. of Water Resources, Eastern Region
900 N Skyline Ste. A
ldaho Falls, lD 83402
Phone: (2081497-3793
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